November 29, 2021

Congratulatory Message to International Seminar
on Juche Idea

I express my respect to you.

On behalf of the Syrian Arab Socialist Union Party and on my
own, I wish you success in your work on the occasion of the holding of
the Internet International Seminar on the Juche Idea.

Availing ourselves of this opportunity, we recollect the
great Comrade Kim Il Sung who authored the Juche idea, registered
great achievements in implementing the human cause of independence
and laid a solid foundation for historic friendly and cooperative
relations between our two countries and parties.

We express our respect and wish the international seminar to

achieve success desired by us all.

Safwan Al Koudsi
General Secretary of the Syrian Arab Socialist Union Party
Member of the Central Leadership of National Progressive Front
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